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Docket No. 50-410' ;

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation :
ATTN: Mr. B. G. Hooten :

'

Executive Director
Nuclear Operations ;

c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert ;

300 Erie Boulevard West
~

Syracuse, New York 13202
|

Gentlemen:.

Subject: Inspection 50-410/84-05 i

!

This refers to your letter dated June 15,1984, in response to our letter '

,

dated May 18, 1984. ,!

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and pmventive actions documented :

in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of |
<

your licensed program. ;

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely. [
i

?
Richard W. Starostocki, Director
Division of Project and Resident ,

Programs ;

,
'

cc:
Conner & Wetterhahm
John W. Keib. Esquire
W. Morrison, NMP-2 Pmject Dimctor
NMPC QA ,

Department of Public Service State of New York
Public Document Room (PDR) ~

LocalPublic'DocumentRoce(LPDR)(NSIC)Nuclear Safety Infomation Center
NRC Resident Inspector ;

State of New York 8406290251 840625 :
PDR ADOCK 05000410
G PDR

bec:
E Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
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